Here is an update for Oaklantis:

We just had a successful pancake breakfast fundraiser by which we raise approximately $1,200. Moreover, Toyota has agreed to match that donation!

Some swimmers have dropped off during the winter however we have also added some new swimmers to the team and swim school this winter.

I am working with a business coach to continue developing our team and planning for the future. Right now we are working on:

1.) Our plan for the Spring/Summer swim school 
2.)Expanding access to more kids in the community and improving our relationship with Castlemont High School so that their kids will utilize our program.
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